
N A T I O N A L R E C O V E R Y A D M I N I S T R A T I O N

W a s h i n g t o n , D . C .

Tliursdaor
July 27, 1933.

Mr. Arthur H. Beal,
Hotel Hoi ley,
B rad fo rd , Fa»

D e a r S i r :

We thank you for your letter of July 19th, in
rhich you make application for a position with thi® jLdnini-
stration.and outline conditions in the industries of your
C i t y .

At present, no s^pointments are heing noade in
the field, as we eapect Industrial A^ssociations and volun
teers to handle most of this work. If a change in our field
procedure is announced, however, we shall he pleased to have
you communicate with us at tliat time. You may address your
letter to Mr« L. M. Collins, Personnel Director, National
Hecovery Administration, Washington, D. C.

We shall, however, appreciate your using your in
fluence in support of the President's Been^jloyment Program.

Very t ru ly yours ,

A . B . F o r b u s h
Chief, Correspondence Division.


